
From: news@carlsbadnuclearnexus.com
Sent: 3/24/2015 1:45:28 PM
To: news@carlsbadnuclearnexus.com
Cc: 
Subject: [FWD: WIPP Resolution]

This morning, the Carlsbad Chamber of Commerce passed the 
resolution encouraging the Department of Energy and the New Mexico
Environment Department to work toward resolving the negotiations 
related to the compliance order against WIPP. The Carlsbad 
Department of Development, the City of Carlsbad and Eddy County 
have all previously passed the same resolution. A signed copy is now 
being delivered to Sec. Moniz and New Mexico Governor Susana 
Martinez. 

A copy of the signed resolution is attached.


